
Sunderland Safe Roads Committee - Minutes from 4/ 13/16 
 
 
      Present: Marie Litowinsky, Colleen and Scott York, Mark Hyde 
 
Committee met to discuss presenting less costly alternatives following town 
meeting to the select board.  Members noted that several residents 

approached committee members asking if there were less costly 
alternatives to what was presented. Committee members agreed that the 
hill of Sunderland Hill Rd. from the public works building to the top of the 
hill, structure 26 from the study, presents the most safety concerns for 
pedestrians, bicyclist and motorist. 
 
Committee members agreed to focus on the above mentioned area. Marie, 
committee chairperson, will contact Jim Sullivan from BCRC, to request 
figures on the above mentioned area for signage, painting white lines on 
Sunderland Hill Rd. and widening the shoulder of the uphill side between 
public works building and structure 26. This is a safety issue for all and 
committee felt it was imperative to focus on this. Committee also felt share 
the road signage, a total of at least 4 would increase awareness on all of 
Sunderland Hill Rd. 
 
Committee members will gather necessary information and tentatively 
scheduled to present to the select board for approval to apply for a grant, 
either this year or next. If approval received for grant application, and grant 
awarded it will then go before town meeting for residents to approve.  
 
 
Submitted by Colleen York 
 
 


